
Japan Supports for Internally Displaced Persons (IDPs) through UNICEF 

 

The Government of Japan assists the UNICEF by providing funds of USD 2.5 

million to prevent water-borne diseases and acute water diarrhea through the 

provision of emergency water, sanitation and hygiene services to internally 

displaced people (refugees within the same country) and host communities in 

conflict and drought-affected areas.  

On March 12th, H.E. Mr. Daisuke Matsunaga, Ambassador of Japan to Ethiopia, 

visited Babile town, Oromia region, the planned sites for the IDPs assistance project 

with Ms. Gillian Mellsop, the UNICEF Country Representative, both of them 

exchanged views with people at the sites about the current humanitarian situation. 
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